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links Category:1981 television
films Category:American television
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Category:Herman's Hermits1. Field
of the Invention The invention
relates to a process for preparing
an exhaust gas containing sulfur
oxides, nitrogen oxides, and
unburned hydrocarbons, and
particularly to a process which is
capable of simultaneously removing
the sulfur oxides and nitrogen
oxides from the exhaust gas and at
the same time recovering the
energy inherent in the waste gas.
2. Description of the Prior Art
The exhaust gas from an internal
combustion engine such as those

                               page 3 / 7



 

used for automobiles is discharged
to the atmosphere after being
treated with a thermal reactor and
a catalyst for removing the carbon
monoxide and unburned
hydrocarbons. In order to remove
the sulfur oxides (SO.sub.x) and
nitrogen oxides (NO.sub.x), the
exhaust gas is often subjected to
a catalytic oxidation. For the
catalytic oxidation, an oxidation
catalyst is used which is a type
of catalyst with a catalytically
active component on an inorganic
base. Since the heat required for
the catalytic oxidation of the
exhaust gas is obtained by the
exothermic reaction of the
oxidation catalyst itself, the
exhaust gas can be oxidized at
relatively low temperature.
However, since the exhaust gas
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